MINUTES OF THE MARCH 4, 1987,
REGULAR MEETING OF THE
SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA PUBLIC POWER AUTHORITY

At 10:00 a.m., March 4, 1987, the Reqular Meeting of
the Southern California Public Power Authority was adjourned due
to a lack of a guorum.

Respectfully submitted,

FRANK SALAS
Assistant Secretary

cc: Board of Directors



